
Video Game Review Worksheet

Game Info

What is the title and 
what platform did you
test it on?

Story: 

What is the main 
plotline of the game? 
Is it easy to follow? 
Interesting? Who are 
the main characters? 

Sound: 

Does the music fit 
with the story/action?
Is it nice to listen to? 
Are the sound effects 
well done? Can you 
hear the voices well? 
Is the volume 
balanced?

Graphics:

Are the graphics old-
school/cutting edge? 
Does it look real? Is 
everything clear? 
What about the 
background? Is there 
videos? Are they well 
done?

Controls:

Were they easy to 
figure out or took 
some time to learn? 
Can you change them 
to suit your 
preferences?
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Content:

Was there enough 
stuff to keep you busy 
or did you finish the 
game quickly? Are 
there side games and 
miniquests or just the 
storyline missions?

Replay: 

Do you think you 
could play this game 
again and enjoy it or 
is once enough for 
everything? 

Fun: 

Did you feel this game
offered you a lot of 
fun or did you get 
bored?

Your 
Opinion:

What did you like/not
like about the game? 
What could they do 
better? What was the 
best thing? Would you
tell your friends about
this game? 

2


